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WA FIRE AND EMERGENCY SERVICES CONFERENCE 2023  

I am pleased to announce the 12th annual WA Fire and Emergency Services 
(WAFES) Conference will be held on Friday 8 and Saturday 9 September 2023 at 
Crown Perth. The WAFES Awards gala dinner will again round out the program on 
Saturday evening. 
 
This year’s conference will continue the tradition of providing a program of rich and 
engaging content and experiences to build the knowledge and skills of those who 
attend.  

It also provides an opportunity for DFES staff and volunteers from across the State 
to come together to network and share ideas.  

For those unable to attend, the plenary session of the conference and the awards 
presentation will again be livestreamed and I encourage all of you to take the time to 
watch. 

For more information on registrations and to keep up to date with conference 
announcements visit the WAFES conference website. 
 

DARREN KLEMM AFSM 
COMMISSIONER 

https://www.dfes.wa.gov.au/awards-and-events/wafes-conference
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